

Full and Overflowing

The second semester of university in Thailand starts at the end of October. Our course started last week, and we have *eighty* students studying with us--record attendance for one course in the history of TLC English Center! Praise God that we have a team of teachers to help us this month, who come from Convoy of Hope, a wonderful



organization that does community outreach and disaster relief (check out www.convoyofhope.org). Many of our students have studied with us before, and we are blessed to continue to build relationships with them. Several students are attending our weekly discussion group to learn more about God and what Christians believe. Please pray that God would open their hearts to hear, understand, and receive Christ.

Left: Students enjoy snacks at our Friday game night

Praise and Prayer

PRAISE GOD FOR: many students at TLC, both new and returning; sufficient teachers for this course, and a volunteer coming in January; students regularly coming to discussion group to learn about Christianity. PLEASE PRAY FOR: my transition back to CA in December; itineration; smooth transition of work responsibilities at TLC; health and safety.

Culture Corner

People in Thailand love to celebrate Christmas, but here it only means Santa Claus and presents. Most see Christmas as an extension of the New Year celebration. Pray that Thai people will learn the true meaning of Christmas and come to know the Savior personally!

Right: My team and I were able to visit and

encourage a church member who moved away because of work. **Lower Right:** We also went to an open house at our students' vocational school.





You can contact me by... EMAIL lauren.becker@agmd.org MAIL 220/56 Mu 2; T. Chang Pueak A. Muang; Chiang Mai 50300 THAILAND Check out my website: http://www.laurenbecker.wordpress.com ACCOUNT NUMBER 294540

TO SUPPORT ME visit my website and click "Support This Ministry" OR email Nancy at ndickerson@ag.org